
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stratfield Mortimer Parish Council 

Date: 14th December 2015 

 

Response to: 

 

West Berkshire Council’s Budget Proposal 2016/17: School Crossing Patrol. 

 

 

The following response was posted on the WBC feedback form for the above proposal. 

 

1. Contact details: 

The Parish Clerk, Stratfield Mortimer Parish Council. 

 

2. Do you or a carer use this service? 

No 

 

3. What do you think we should be aware of, in terms of how this proposal might impact 

people? 

 

Stratfield Mortimer Parish Council have advertised the vacancy for a school Crossing Patrol 

for St John's School, Mortimer and are looking for responses. 

 

This patrol has been an integral part of maintaining safety for the children travelling to 

school for some 40 years and all the signage is in place and a recent assessment by West 

Berkshire Council confirmed that it easily meets the criteria required. 

 

It is strongly felt that the removal of such a service would strongly impact on the safety of 

travelling to school due to the busy nature of the road. 

 


